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I support this bill because I believe it is the duty of the state of Oregon to provide 

reparations to Black and African American Oregonians. Oregon was once a sundown 

state and this legacy of racism and racial violence continues today. It is our 

responsibility to do our best to provide financial and non-financial reparations that can 

transform our future into one of growth and collective safety.  


